
Hanover Parents Make a Difference! 

Every year parents volunteer their time and money to 

make our children’s school a better place 

The mission of the Hanover PTO (Parent/Teacher Organization) is to promote an 

open line of communication between parents, teachers and administration to give our 

students extra educational opportunities, what we call the “Hanover Experience”.  

This experience provides our students with opportunities in the classroom and family 

focused events that make their time at HES both more enjoyable and a better 

atmosphere for learning.  This support demonstrates to our children that education is 

important and we are behind them in every way. 

PTO meetings provide information and discussion on fundraising and the current 

PTO events, along with where fundraising dollars are best invested.  Meetings are 

held once a month and all parents are welcome to attend.  The meetings are attended 

by Hanover parents, the PTO board/parent representatives, a school representative 

and Principal Brad Koltes.  

If you would like to become a more active member of the PTO, please email Jaci 

Donlan at jaci.l.donlan@gmail.com.   There are many opportunities to give back to 

our school and we hope you consider this opportunity to be a part of your student’s 

education. 

 

 

 


